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${DATE1}
To Whom It May Concern:
${TITLE} ${FIRST_NAME} ${LAST_NAME} is currently engaged in mental health services through my private practice and has completed a thorough psychosocial assessment to determine ${HIS_OR_HER} need for a Psychiatric Service Dog as part of ${HIS_OR_HER} overall treatment plan. By presenting this letter, ${TITLE} ${LAST_NAME} confirms that ${HIS_OR_HER} dog meets the public standard and has been trained to perform the task of ${TRAINING_TYPE}.
Please make a reasonable accommodation so that ${TITLE} ${FIRST_NAME} ${LAST_NAME} is permitted to live with a psychiatric service dog in ${HIS_OR_HER} dwelling, despite any rules, policies, procedures or regulations restricting or limiting animals so that ${TITLE} ${LAST_NAME} can enjoy the benefits of fair housing, per the Fair Housing Act as amended in 1988 and the FHEO Notice-2020-01. Per best clinical practices, this letter will be reissued annually, upon assessment of ongoing need for the client to maintain continuity of care.
${CUSTOM_DATA}

Sincerely, 
 

[sig|req|signer1]

${SIGNATURE}
Licensed Mental Health Professional
${STATE} License # ${LICENSE_NUMBER}
CC: Client’s Clinical Chart

